
I urge you to vote NO on this bill.  This is a direct circumvention of rights of parents to practice their 
religious beliefs.  The bombardment of vaccines today, is nothing like the vaccines of the days of my 
children.  Many of the diseases they are vaccinating for are quite rare, or very low risk of infection.  I 
have an autistic grandson as a result of this assault of vaccines, something that was rarely heard of when 
my children were growing up.  I have also never understood the fear behind these types of 
legislation....if your child is vaccinated, and you are sure the vaccine works, then what are you afraid 
of?  Please vote "no" on this unnecessary bill. 
Sincerely, 
 
Cindy Frazier 
Baker City, OR   
 


